
 

Montvale Cares 2017 

Holiday

Benefiting the Boys and Girls  
club of Paterson 

A collection box will be located outside the office at Memorial 

School and will be collected by on Friday Dec 1st by 10:30 am 

 
Please consider donating the following items (all items must be CLEAN 

and in perfect condition) 

Toys – Books – Bikes -  Games -  Puzzles  - Candles  - Frames- Stuffed animals  

 
The children “shop” for items for their families on Friday Night and the 

Parents shop for gifts for children on Saturday.  Any little item can 

help make someone have a very special holiday 

 


